From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 11 February 2015 15:30
To: Gemma Magnuson
Subject: 14/02156/OUT Land S of Cotefield Business Park

Gemma

The area around Cotefield Farm and Business Park is gently undulating open farmland. There is a dense woodland belt to the SW and SE of the site. To the NW there will already consented housing. To the NE the Business Park and Garden Centre and beyond Oxford Road. 

The site slopes gently to the SW. The woodland belt is approximately 25m wide and substantial in density.

The site is not visible from Twyford or Adderbury to the south nor they from the site.

The LVIA has assessed the site from 9 viewpoints. I consider the LVIA to be a fair assessment of the impact of the development . The land parcel is question is well contained by existing planting and  building. The impact on the surrounding wider countryside will be negligible as is visibility.

Detailed proposals for a LAP/LEAP combined will be needed at full permission stage.
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